February 19, 2019

From

Achmad Fachruddin Syah

University of Trunojoyo Madura

Jalan Raya Telang PO BOX 2 Kamal, Bangkalan-Madura

To
The Editor in Chief
Indonesian Journal of Geography

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am pleased to submit an original research article entitled “Detection of potential fishing
zones of Bigeye tuna (Thunnus obesus) at depth of 155 m in the eastern Indian Ocean” for
consideration for publication in Indonesian Journal of Geography.

In this manuscript, we showed that oceanographic condition in sub-surface of water,
especially at 155 m, have effects on the establishment of potential fishing zones for Bigeye tuna in
the eastern Indian Ocean.

We believe that this manuscript is appropriate for publication by Indonesian Journal of
Geography because it suitable with the focus and scope of the journal. Our manuscript creates a new
paradigm for future studies on detect of potential fishing zones marine species by using remotely
sensed data at specific sub-surface and habitat modeling such as maximum entropy model.

This manuscript has not been published and is not under consideration for publication
elsewhere. We have no conflicts of interest to disclose. If you feel that the manuscript is appropriate
for your journal, we suggest the following reviewers:

Dr. Bambang Semedi (University of Brawijaya), email: bambangsemedi@ub.ac.1d
Dr. Mega L. Syamsuddin (University of Padjadjaran), email: veghal6@gmail.com
Dr. Teja Arief Wibawa (Marine Research and Observation Center), email:t_arieffl@yahoo.com

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, k

Achmad Fachruddin Syah, Ph.D
Department of Marine Science and Fisheries
University of Trunojoyo Madura



